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Our address is :

----- Forwarded message -----
From:
To: localplan@warrington.gov.uk
Sent: Sunday, 14 November 2021, 17:33:55 GMT
Subject: Warrington Local Plan Consultation - Response

The Warrington Local Plan is not sound for the following reasons :

1. There is no justification for predicted growth.
2. There is no justification for the scale of the green belt release.
3. There is no need to destroy the landscape and the character of our villages.
4. There is no clarity on the means of delivery.
5. There is no need for the harm to air quality and local ecology.
6. There is no need for the volume of housing and mass of employment land.
7. There is no explanation of how the already poor transport infrastructure of South Warrington can cope with
increased levels of traffic.

Yours faithfully,

William Thomas Robert Hughes and Jennifer Hughes




